暁星国際学園 フランス語科

十主の平和

初秋の候、皆様におかれましてはますますご健勝のこととお歓び申し上げます。

さて、秋季フランス語検定試験につきまして、公開会場での受験には新型コロナウイルス 感染症の危惧があるところから、本校を準会場として実施したいと考えているところです が、準会場として実施するためには、10名以上の受験者を集めなければなりません。

つきましては、下記のアンケートに必要事項を記入の上、9月22日までに用紙を事務室 にメールで送信願います。

尚、受験希望のない場合には、アンケートをご提出いただく必要はございません。また、フランス語検定試験は、11月21日(日)に実施されます。当日のスクールバス運行はございません。

Dear Parents,

We are sending out a questionnaire about the French Proficiency Test in autumn. We are thinking of implementing it at our school considering the risk of infection with the COVID-19 at the open centre. However, if we carry it out here on our campus as a closed centre, we need to collect at least ten test takers.

Therefore, we would like you to fill out the questionnaire below and email it to our office by 22 September.

It goes without saying that you do not need to submit the questionnaire if you do not wish to take the test. Please note that the test will be executed on Sunday, 21 November, so there is no school bus service on the day.

......

フランス語検定試験アンケート

年:	組:	氏名:		
□準会場(ス	本校)で受験したい	, o	□公開会場で受験したい。	
受験希望級	: □ 5 級	□ 4 級	□その他(級)